
Fayette County Cemetery Commission
March 6, 2024

Those Present: Amanda Stevens, President; Aimee Brumfield, Secretary; Donna
Schroeder and Jarrod McGlothen

Meeting was called to order​by President Amanda Stevens

The Pledge of Allegiance​was said by all present.

Old Business: Jay McAtee will continue the mowing contract through the 2024 season
for $22,000.
- Tullis chapel is concerning.
- Union Chapel has a couple of trees that need attention

New Business:
*Amanda updated the regions for each board member to oversee.
*Donna Schroeder and Jarrod McGlothen are officially new board members
*Amanda and Donna have been looking at property records looking for easements to
the county owned cemeteries
*The High school sports complex is expanding and they are really close to Higher
Praise so it’s important to locate the cemetery back there
*Jarrod is going to ask Jane about our budget so we can see about getting the tree work
done at Union Chapel and will send Amanda some numbers for tree services.
*Tullis Chapel was removed from the mowing contract list due to inaccessibility.

First Motion to Adjourn was made by Donna and Second by Aimee

Next Meeting- March 6, 2024

Submitted by Aimee Brumfield, Secretary


